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Please note that since the 2018 'preseason report1' won't be made public 
until the March 1st meeting and the comment deadlines are February 8 and 26 
(supplementary), it is not possible to meet the comment deadlines and know 
what to comment about so all I can do is resubmit my comments from last 
year, along with this comment on the process itself.  The schedule/process 
makes it impossible to comment on the information since the information is 
not available prior to the comment deadline.  The 'report 1' (or at least 
the SRWC escapement forecast and hence the impact rate using control rule 
10) could have been made public with enough time for the public to actually 
read it and comment on it since it is a forecast based on fry data from 3 
years ago. 
 
In the future, please publish any relevant data/analyses as soon as possible 
and if possible well ahead of scheduled meetings so that the public has a 
chance to read, understand, and comment prior to the written comment 
deadline for the meetings. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike Glick 
Santa Barbara, Ca. 
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